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Mrs. Peterson - 1995

Another 30 year
Milestone Celebrated!

The end of the school year
marked the 30" full school
year Mrs. Kristen Peterson has
taught at SJCA. In 1995, Mrs.
Peterson came to SJCA and
began a sensational career
dedicated to generations of
students.

We are incredibly thankful and
proud to have Mrs. Peterson
at SJCA. We thank the Lord
Jesus for her dedication to
Catholic education and we ask
the Lord to bless, protect, and
guide her forever. Thank you,
Mrs. Peterson! Here is to many
more!




Featured Articles

Archbishop Grob meets the Pope!

On June 29" Archbishop Jeffrey Grob of
Milwaukee traveled to Rome for the traditional
reception of the pallium. The Pallium is a wool
vestment worn by Archbishops on their
shoulders symbolizing Jesus the Good Shepard
(who carries the lamb on his shoulders).

Prayer for Archbishop Grob:

Heavenly Father,

You have called Archbishop Jeffrey Grob

to shepherd Your people in unity with the Holy
Father.
As he receives the pallium,

a sign of his communion with the Church of
Rome

and his mission as a faithful pastor,

grant him wisdom, strength, and humility.

May he lead with the heart of Christ,

teach with courage and clarity,

and serve with love and mercy.
Through the intercession of Mary, Mother of
the Church,

and St. Peter the Apostle,

bless his ministry and guide him always

in the way of truth and peace.
Through Christ our Lord. Amen.

Archbishop Grob embroces Pope Leo XIV

UPDATE: Faith to Grow Campaign

Currently, the SJCA Advancement Office is
working closely with the Steier Group to draft
the final campaign statement for relaunching
of the pivoted Faith to Grow Campaign.

Stay tuned for more information coming
soon. The new campaign pamphlet will be
available soon. Check your email and social
media for the pamphlet in the coming weeks!
Thank you for your continued support!

LANCER GOLI' OUTING - JULY 16th

Please consider signing up for the 40"
annual SJCA Athletic Association golf outing.
The Athletic Association has been working
tirelessly to put together this wonderful
outing. Join your friends and family at this
unforgettable event that supports our
student athletes!

Hole Sponsorships: $150/each

Raffle Tickets: $100/each (Max prize is $5k)

Interested in joining the St. Joseph Alumni Association?
Contact tconnolly@sjcawi.org today



fOLF OUTING

Wednesday, July 16, 2025

BRISTOL OAKS STRAWBERRY CREEK
$175/GOLFER $225/GOLFER
18HOLESOFGOLFWITH CART *LIMITED TO 20 FOURSOMES

CRAMBLE FORMAT .
B Tee Times Start at 8.00am

9:00am - Shotgun Start

At the Turn - Lunch

3:30pm - Hospitality/Dinner HOLE SPONSORSHIP

5:00pm - Raffle Drawn $150 |
BANNER TO BE POSTED AT BRIS -

DURING GOLF O R I

------------------

Hole-in-One Contest
Putting Contest
Cash Prize Raffle

Ticket Price: $100

To join the Alumni Association, click the link below. Your membership helps our students!

Alumni Association Sign-up Form



https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=vQveekQ1z0Cb-wepKp03syY6ygqlw-NAgUgPt1wylMVURE43Q0FGWTlNSU9PSEM1OFFJSlhST0VKQi4u

